June 15, 1977

Mr. and Mrs. Aram Boodaghilan
67-14 Thornton Place
Forest Hills, New York 11375

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Boodaghian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of

$25.00, which you kindly gave to the Diocese of the Armenian
Church of America.

Receipt Number 26967 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure



